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Everyone connected with Cedar should be very proud of our school. We welcomed the 

Education Inspectorate into school on Monday and they were greeted by our unique 

Bells Group and the two inspectors were very impressed with their playing.  

 

This inspection focused only on Safeguarding and Child Protection. Staff had 

completed a proforma and gave detailed evidence of Cedar’s policies and procedures. 

A number of our P6 pupils talked about life at Cedar and the Inspectors reported 

that the pupils were a credit to everyone and very knowledgeable about keeping safe 

and especially online safety. The inspectors asked what the pupils thought would make 

Cedar even better. The pupils would like to finish at two on a Friday and asked the 

inspectors to make sure that they told Mrs Crichton. 

 

The inspectorate did not observe lessons and consequently this was not a full 

inspection. Therefore, ETI will not be able to report back about pupils’ learning, 

teaching or management.  

 

I would like to express my thanks to our conscientious and committed staff and 

parents/volunteers from the Parents’ Council who really helped to showcase our great 

school. Thank you to Shemaine our Chair, together with the whole Board of 

Governors, who are always so supportive.  

 

Regards 

Hilary Crichton 

 

 Cedar News March (3) 2019                                           
 

 Funky Hair Day raised a total of 

£135.00 

                   towards school funds. 

Congratulations to Emily (P3) 

for being selected for the 

Junior Citizenship Cup and for 

Elise (P5) for being awarded 

the Senior Citizenship Cup. 

Both girls were praised for 

being so kind and thoughtful 

to others. 
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Well done 

 Roan (P1) achieved Level 8 in gymnastics. 

 Zara (P3) achieved Level 7 in gymnastics. 

 Ava (P1) and Grace (P5) achieved Level 6 in gymnastics. 

 Zara (P3) achieved Level 5 in gymnastics. 

 Dillion (P6) for being awarded Junior Purple Belt in JU JITSU. 

 Sam (P4) who was awarded Level 1 in swimming. 

 

Thank you to the families who have already filled and 

sent in their Smartie Tubes full of 20p coins. This is 

one of our important fund raisers for the school. 
 

Odd Socks Day part of 

Integration Week and 

will be held on Friday 

29th March. £1:00 

donations in aid of the 

Integrated Education 

Fund. 

Well done to our two football teams who played tight matches against 

combined teams from Glasswater PS and Killyleagh IPS recently at Kilmore 

Pitches. 


